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Cheryl Gleason, KAY State Director (Kansas Association for Youth) – cgleason@kshsaa.org 

JAN. “TO DO’S”  
REGIONAL CONF. 
AREA PROJECT SLIDE 
DUE JANUARY 4 – Send a 
slide showing what your club 
did to participate in your KAY 
Area Project. 
levans@kshsaa.org 
 

WATCH RECORDED RC 
The 2020-2021 KAY Reg. 
Conf. will be recorded and 
ready for your club to watch 
between January 20-
Februaer 15. PLEASE set a 
time for your KAY 
officers/board members/club 
to watch this annual event 
 

SEMESTER REPORT  
REPORT DUE JAN.15 
(www.kshsaa.org/act/KAY) 
 

LOOKING AHEAD  
It is a good idea at the 
beginning of each month to 
review activities and tasks 
for the upcoming month(s). 


 



KLC 2021 

JULY 26-30 
DON’T MISS THIS!! 
Limited to first 285 to register.    

AREA PRESIDENTS 

IDENTIFIED SOON  
The 2021 KAY Area 
Presidents will be identified 
after clubs view their 
Area/Regional Conferences. 
The new AP’s will be 
announced on February 16. 
 

KAY LEADERSHIP CAMP 2021 
As stated above, plans will begin on future 

KAY events in hopes that they can take 

place.  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

for an exciting, spirited, action-packed 

session of KAY Leadership Camp. 

JULY 26-30, 2021 

 

 

 
the exciting theme will be for next school 

year. A camp power point will start building 

excitement for KLC this summer,7/27-31, 

2020. 
 

EVERY DAY IS A 
NEW BEGINNING! 

 

2021-2022 CONFERENCES 
Regional Conferences hosts for 2021 

are being identified. Dates will be 

determined ASAP. Host clubs include: 
Area 1-  TBD (interest ? levans@kshsaa.org 

Area 2- Yates Center HS 

Area 3- Sabetha HS 

Area 4- Ellis HS & MS 

Area 5- Sublette HS 

Area 6- Goddard HS & Arkansas City MS 

 

UC: Clubs scheduled to host a 2021 KAY 

Unit Conf. in 2021 have been asked to host 

a winter UC in 2022.  

 

2020 KAY REG. CONF. 

JAN. 20-FEB. 15 
Watch recorded sessions 

as group when convenient. 
⚫Remarks from Director 
⚫Club Recognition 
⚫Area Project Sharing 
⚫Select New Area Pres. 
⚫Farwell from current AP. 

THE NEW YEAR STANDS 

BEFORE YOU,  

LIKE A CHAPTER IN A BOOK 

WAITING TO BE WRITTEN. 

WHAT DO SPRING, SUMMER KAY 

ACTIVITIES LOOK LIKE? 
As we begin 2021 and the 10th month of 

COVID-19 in our lives, it is hard to project 

when school and activity programs will get 

back to “what use to be normal”. We will 

continue to monitor the temperament of  

this pandemic. At the same time, we will 

continue to look forward and make plans 

for KAY events, hopeful they may be able 

to take place yet always keeping the safety 

and well-being of those involved our top 

priority. 

 

 

 

 

WE’RE STRONGER TOGETHER! 

 

Celebrating 75 yrs. of KAY 

2021-2022 
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